





To:       Sabra Thompson
From:  The Department of Public Works
             City Engineering Division
             MapsandRecordsBureau@DetroitMI.Gov
             (313) 224-3970





Petitioner: 
Sabra Thompson 
18287 Monica Street
Detroit, MI 48221
			
Hello, 

This letter is to inform you that the review of petition x1279 has concluded.  The petition was sent to City Council on July 10th, 2020 and was put to vote on July 28th, 2020.  The City of Detroit City Council ruled in favor of petition x1279 and the proposed action described in petition x1279 is approved effective July 28th. 2020.

Attached is a copy of the resolution voted on by City Council.  Please contact the City of Detroit Clerk’s Office, (313)-224-3270, is you wish to acquire a copy recorded by the Wayne County Register of Deeds. 

Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Jered Dean
Manager II
Maps and Records Bureau



